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Hello Everyone!

I am in Alaska working on our Base Director’s Home. I am VERY thankful for the progress 
we are making. It is definitely cold here and snow has fallen several times since I have been here. 
We are almost finished getting this addition “dried in” before the next major snow falls. Part of the 
amazing thing about building this missions base is to watch God’s Hand of provision come in. 

If you haven’t seen 
the video I made 
from here in Alaska 
already, click on my 
photo to the left 
and it will take you 
to YouTube so you 
can watch it.

I’m sometimes torn 
between raising 
money for our build-
ing fund while also 
raising missionary 
support so I can get 
paid for what I do 
and make budget in 
my personal life. 

Thank you so much for being a part of that. Some of you have been supporting my wife, 
Ruth and I for over 20 years. It means so very much to us. It allows me to lead this ministry part 
time and “fill in the cracks” with my trade as a sign and truck lettering artist. I have learned over 
the years that many missionaries are “bi-vocational”.  But your support allows me to take 3 weeks 
to do all my responsibilities in LightShine Alaska.  Please pray for my wife while I am gone.
 
Team leaders are already forming teams for 2023 and faithfully serving with us. I am so thankful 
for such quality people that make up LightShine. We are truly blessed. Many others are tempted to 
shrink back and worry as the economy continues to show signs of inflation. But God is good and 
He is our Great Provider. He is to be praised! Holy is His Name.

My passion is encouraging others to finish well and keep their eyes on Jesus! He knows 
our need and it is very important for me to be a leader with integrity who doesn’t just call others 
into living out a life of RISK in missionary work, but lives it out in my own life as well.

Thank you for all your encouragement in the past and the continued financial support you send us 
on a monthly basis. It means so much to us because it affirms our leadership to others. Go to our 
website and see the work that is happening and click on our personal page to see the responsibili-
ties that I have. Ruth and I appreciate your prayer and support. Thank you so much!

Tom Denlinger - Founder & Ministry Director - 717.314.7760 (cell)  
My Email: 	 tomdenlinger@comcast.net
Make any checks payable to:    LightShine Ministries    P.O. Box 777   Mount Joy, PA   17552
To support Tom & Ruth Denlinger as missionaries online, CLICK HERE.
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